
NOTICE 
 

The East Buffalo Township Board of 

Supervisors Public Work Session 

meeting scheduled for in-person on 

Monday, June 23, 2025, at 5:30 PM 

has been CANCELLED. 
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The next public meeting scheduled for the 

Board of Supervisors will be held on 

Monday, July 14, 2025, at 5:30 PM. Visit 

ebtwp.org for information regarding the 

meeting location. 

 
POSTED: June 19, 2025 
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